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Eduardo and Araceli Morales are 
church planting in Oaxaca, Oax.  
God is blessing their ministry in the 
church plant, called Redeeming 
Grace Community Church. 

 

Edgar & Jocabed Velasco 

walk faithfully with the 

Lord as Edgar pastors the 

Door of Salvation Church in 

Oaxaca.  Their ministry in-

cludes AWANA, feeding 

kitchen and more. 

Sharing God’s Love in Difficult Areas 

God has called TMI       

missionaries to serve in    

different places of this 

world. Each one seeks to 

share the message of 

the Gospel.  As some of 

our missionaries are 

working in limited access areas they must be 

very prudent to obey God’s leading as to what 

they do to influence lives for the Kingdom. 

Nothing is impossible with God, and we are   

always thrilled to hear the reports given to us 

by F. Herrera of the different ways God     

chooses.  Please pray for protection and God’s 

leading for this TMI family. 

Sharing God’s Love in Honduras 

As the children 

from the           

Children’s Home 

grow into young 

adulthood, future 

decisions must be 

made. Kenia chose 

to study at the  

Bible Institute and graduated in May.  Jessica has 

just arrived and is in classes there. Much love is 

shown to these children. TMI  missionary, Elda  

Martinez, is a faithful friend, teacher, mother, cook 

and much more to the residents of this home. 

 

 

Pastor Urbano and his wife 

Margarita Luría have faithful-

ly served the community of 

Donaji, Oaxaca for many 

years as they pastored the 

Ebenezer Church.  Pray with 

us for God’s direction as to 

whom he should pass the     

baton of leadership. 

Rebeca Perez has a 

love for children and 

helping them         

develop their musical  

talents to honor the 

Lord.  She teaches instrumental and singing classes 

as well as working in the Redeeming Grace          

Community Church. 
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Sharing God’s Love from Headquarters 

Distribution Center Ministries  

We continue to receive clothes, food, house-

hold goods, furniture, and much more to be  

distributed to evangelical churches, our TMI 

staff and people in need. The Bible teaches 

about helping to meet the physical needs of 

others and at the same time we share God’s 

love and care.   

Please be reminded that they must be in good 

running order, clean, and completely useable.  

Please phone before bringing a load of goods. 

 
 

   

Sharing God’s Love in Autlan, Jalisco, Mexico 

 Antonio Díaz is the 

pastor of the Star of 

Bethlehem church. His 

wife,      Silvia , is at 

his side working as 

well in the migrant 

camps.  There are so 

many children and 

youth in these families who need attention, love and 

the message of Jesus.  Antonio & Silvia are graduates 

of the Bible  Institute of TMI and they have been    

members of TMI for 19  years. ———————— 

Andy and Jessie Clark are dedicated to God in their 

leadership of La Roca 

Church, La Roca Coffee-

house, as well as La Roca 

Training Center. Their   

emphasis in ministry is 

evangelism and disciple-

ship.  People continually 

go to them for counsel and spiritual direction.   

Pray for the ministry in this area of Mexico which is 

considered part of the 10/40 window in missions. 

 

 

                 

All TMI missionaries 

must have their own partnership team and 

therefore no one receives any salary from 

TMI.  If you would be interested in helping 

to support one or more of our Mexican   

national workers, please contact                  

Director Ron Hoffman for suggestions.   

Bible Correspondence Department 

What a blessing it is to receive letter from 

people from different Spanish speaking 

countries who desire to study the Word 

of God by correspondence.  The lessons 

are also offered in English and many of 

the students are prisons.  The Word of 

God is powerful.  The study of the  

Word is changing  

lives and entire families. 

Another area of Mexico which touches the heart of 

God is Brasil, in rural Chiapas . 

While Antonio López       

Martinez was a student at a   

Bible Institute, he was also 

the youth pastor at           

Emmanuel Baptist Church 

in Ensenada, B.C. He was   

discipled by Pastor Ever Pérez.  Four years ago God 

touched his heart to be a missionary in southern 

Mexico.  He and his wife, Hubeydi, faithfully walk 

hours in the mountainous area of Brasil to visit the 

Christians, to share Jesus and His salvation as well as 

leading the growing congregation.   

Lupe, Hubeydi, Antonio, Ever 



TMI Schools Share God’s Love 

Ron Hoffman is now back temporarily as principal 

of Tecate Christian School along with his other 

TMI leadership duties.  He is working with a unit-

ed team of teachers and volunteer staff.  During 

the days of orientation, 13 gathered around the 

table to prepare for the academic school year.   

There will be some changes in the program, but 

the focus remains to share Jesus and what it 

means to have a vibrant Christian walk to the    

students and their parents.  A wonderful addition 

is the reestablishment of the 7/8 grade.  Eight  

students excitedly apply themselves to both 

online and print studies led by John Jenstad.   

         —————–——————————–——— 

Another TMI 

school is in 

session in    

La Cumbre,      

Chihuahua,  

Mexico under 

the leadership of missionary Jesus Rivera.  Around 

35 Raramuri children are studying in  Spanish.  

Some of them walk for miles in order to attend.  

The school meets all of the requisites of the Mexi-

can government and, in addition each day is     

saturated with Biblical teaching.  Entire families 

have come to understand and accept salvation in 

Christ through this venue. 

Bible Institute of TMI Shares God’s Love 

The Institute staff under the leadership of Kent 

Traylor is showing love to students who have 

come from 

different 

areas of 

Mexico and      

Honduras.  

For some, 

they are   

entering   

into a new 

“world of experiences, food, culture and          

relationships’.”  

Join us in praying that the students might       

diligently and humbly open their hearts to learn, 

and to apply Biblical truths to their lives.  

_______________________________________ 

New Possibilities of Extending God’s Love 

Missionary 

Esteban Hinojosa 

is investigating the 

possibilities of 

starting an ACE 

school for children 

who are not able 

to attend a school because their parents do not 

have resources.  Esteban & his wife are taking 

the ACE training, and are praying about this     

opportunity.  They request that you pray with 

them concerning this new outreach into the 

community of San Mateo del Mar, Oaxaca. 

As you read this newsletter, Director Ron     

Hoffman is spending 10 days with missionary 

Jesus Rivera as they celebrate 10 years of minis-

try in La Cumbre.  They will also be visiting the 

new mission station which is being led by the 

first convert of this ministry, brother Alberto 

and his wife, Lupe. Watch for further updates.. 



NEW DISTANCE LEARNING PROGRAM 

• Huge library available to all                                          

students working online 

• Global potential with           

Spanish-speaking students  

• Set-up cost (including web-site, 

leadership training) 

 

Note: This request was in the TMI June newsletter. Thank you 

for your response.  We are deeply grateful to each one who  

financially participated.  There are students anxiously await-

ing the initiation of this program.  We are still in need of 

funds; therefore, we are presenting another opportunity to 

complete the estimated set-up costs. 

Designate: #428 

Estimated Set-up costs remaining  $1000.00 

The Ministry of TMI 

TMI is a non-profit, non denominational faith 
organization serving in the USA , Latin Ameri-
can and Africa from the base in Tecate, CA. 

The Mission of TMI 

TMI has a membership of persons who seek 
to accomplish the Statement of Purpose.  Our 
purpose is to win the lost to Jesus Christ and 
to fulfill the Great Commission through    
recruiting, training, sending, and assisting 
qualified laborers in partnership with the 
Body of Christ.  

Your Contributions 

Your involvement through prayer, financial 
giving, and other personal contributions of 
articles or labor can make a difference in the 
lives of many people whom Christ loves and 
for whom He died.  All funds are the property 
of TMI. In accordance with IRS regulation 
501c3, this organization retains the right to 
determine the use of any and all funds while 
attempting to respect the suggested designa-
tion given.  Funds are acknowledged with an 
official receipt for tax purposes.  

Make all checks payable to: 
Tecate Mission International 

Editor: Willa Edmonds 

Executive Director: Ron Hoffman 

Phone 619.468.3355/ 619.478.5520 

E-mail:info@tecatemission.org 

Website:www.tecatemission.org 

Missionary Roberto Diaz will 

be leading this program 

 


